
S e r v i n g  N e x t  S u n d a y  M a r c h  2 8  
Altar Guild:  Callie Timbes, Wilmarie Boatwright 
Counting Committee:  (Sunday) Blake Martin  
(Monday):  Maxine Dunn and Margaret Thompson 
Sound Technician:  Delan Stevens and Charles Hucks  
Ushers:  Mark Brooks (Head Usher) Jim Edwards,  

Chad Hardwick, Tommy Harper, Garvin Huggins, Billy Jones, 
Bennie Land, Britt Stiltner, Bradley Todd, Jon Hayes, and Alex 
Todd. 

Nursery Volunteers:  Anna Levy, Ali Thompson, Alice Nelson, 
 Julia Brooks 
Acolyte/Crucifer:  Christine Gangi, Maggie Harper 
Children’s Church:  Mark and Jenny Chanaca 
Youth Supper:  Spring Break / No UMYF this night 
Evening Service (Hut):  Mr. Robert Harper 
 

S e r v i n g  N e x t  S u n d a y  A p r i l  4  
Altar Guild:  Debbie Johnson, Christi Edwards, Libby Saville 
Counting Committee:  (Sunday) George Martin, Patrick Carter  
(Monday):  Maxine Dunn and Margaret Thompson 
Sound Technician:  Delan Stevens and Charles Hucks  
Ushers:  Charles Timbes (Head Usher), Bob Butler, Philip Davis, 

Jim Jackson, Spivey Hood, John Long, Jeff Mishoe, Doug Roof, 
Ben Smith, John Steen and Jim Ward.  

Nursery Volunteers:  Jon Hayes, Katelyn Stegall, Missy Hayes, 
Haley Martin 

Acolyte/Crucifer:  Emmelyn Hood, Ann Morgan Fallaw 
Children’s Church:  Charlie and Anna Levy 
Youth Supper:  Spring Break / No UMYF this night 
Evening Service (Hut):  Reverend Carl Harris 
 

Known Congregational Concerns 
Hospitals:  
Assisted Living Facilities:  

Emeritus:  Ruth Anderson, Sumter:  Ruth Land; Laurinburg, 
NC:  Carolyn Cox, Agape Senior Living:  Gladys Alexander; 
Conway Manor:  Edith Lewis; Waccamaw Rehab:  Tootsie 
Atkins 

At Home:  Shirley Harris, Tula Carroll, Tommy Jordan, Philip 
Thompson, Dale James, Diane Rodwell, Genair Hutchinson, 
Dena McGinn, Jane Gore, Irene Calhoun, Betty Floyd, Gene 
Grace Holbert,  Gene Parker, Wallace Singleton, Bonita 
Smoak, Ruth Thomas, Keith Gawith. 

 

 

T h i s  W e e k  a t  F i r s t  C h u r c h  
 
Sunday, March 28 
  10:00 a.m. Sunday School 
  10:00 a.m. The Hut Bible Study / Broadcast 100.9 FM 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship / Sanctuary 
  6:00 p.m. Evening Service / The Hut 
        
Tuesday, March 30 

  9:30 a.m. Staff Meeting / Parlor 
  12:00 p.m. Bulletin Deadline 
           
Wednesday, March 31 
  7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal / Choir Room 
     
Thursday, April 1 
  10:30 a.m. Bible Study Class / FLC 
  7:00 p.m. Maundy Thursday Service / Sanctuary   
     
Friday, April 2 
  7:00 a.m. Pastor’s Bible Study / FLC 
  6:00 p.m. Martin Wedding Shower 
   
 
   

  FUMC Staff 
The Reverend Paul M. Kinnett, Pastor mac.kinnett@fumcconway.org 
Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 
Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant  office@fumcconway.org 
Elaine Weidman, Bookkeeper elaine.weidman@fumcconway.org 
Julie Carter, Interim Youth Coordinator julie.carter@fumcconway.org 
Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator jan.kyzer@fumcconway.org 
Phillip Edwards, Facilities Manager phillip.edwards@fumcconway.org 
Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery 
 

  
 
 

CAP Food Needs for March 
All non-perishable items are needed,  
Especially rice, dried beans and jelly. 

 

First  
United Methodist Church 

1001 Fifth Avenue 
Conway, South Carolina 29526 

(843) 488-4251 www.fumcconway.org 
 
 

Church Directories 
 
Our Church Directories will be available next Sunday 
after the morning worship service. Tables will be set 
up in four places. 
 

• In front of the sanctuary 

• Outside the steeple tower 

• Behind the sanctuary (beneath the former pastors’ 
pictures) 

• In the Commons Area of the Education Building. 

Please take only one per family. If you need more, 
contact the church office.  
 
The goal of this directory is to provide a tool to help 
us keep names and faces together of those who 
regularly participate in the life of our church.  
 
The directories will be in a three-hole report folder, 
thus allowing us to add pages later.  

 

 

Thank you for your participation. 

 

 

 



 In the Life of Our Church 
 

March Mission Project 
Please start collecting “Gently Used Shoes” including rubber 
cleated sports shoes.  Donations may be left at the Outreach 
Collections~Bell Tower Entrance.  
 
The Church Directory 
The draft photo directory is posted in the Fellowship Hall, the 
nursery hallway, and the FLC.  Please check for your family’s 
picture.  If you would like your picture added or retaken, please 
see Mary Long.  This is the last opportunity to do so.  
 
Maundy Thursday, April 1  
Maundy Thursday Communion service will be held on April 1 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary. 
 
It’s a Wedding Shower / Drop-in!   
Friday, April 2, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. in the FLC. All are invited!  
Blake and Janet Martin’s son, Christopher, is getting married in 
May!  Come shower them before they start their new life together. 
The lucky fianceé is, Lexie Robinson, of Richmond, VA.   
The happy couple is registered at Bed, Bath and Beyond, Crate & 
Barrel and Target. 
 
Easter Sunday Flowering of the Cross 
Everyone is encouraged to bring flowers to place on the cross in 
the courtyard Easter Sunday Morning.  Someone will be there at 
9:30 a.m. to help with flowering the cross.  
 
Toddlers to Grade 3 Easter Egg Hunt 
After Sunday School on Easter Sunday, meet in the Fellowship 
Hall at 10:30 a.m. There we will have the Easter Story told and 
then move to the Courtyard for our hunt at 10:40 a.m. 
 
Easter Sunday Service in the Hut 
There will be a special service in the Hut for Easter at 6:00 p.m.  
“The Voice of the Empty Tomb,” given by Rev. Carl Harris. 
 
Church Softball 
Church Softball is gearing up.  If you are interested in 
participating, please contact Kent Bitting at 488-1413. 

Help Needed in the Nursery 
Mrs. Jan Kyzer is in need of adult and teen volunteers for the 
nursery.  Please consider giving of your time to this important 
ministry of the church.  
 
Gently Used Toys 
The nursery is growing and in need of gently used toys for infants 
and toddlers. Please bring donations to the nursery.  
 
United Methodist Men 
UMM will meet on Monday, April 5 at 6:30 p.m. in the FLC.  All 
Methodist men are invited to attend and bring a friend.  
 
Epworth Fundraiser Breakfast 
Sponsored by the Jr. High MYF:  Sunday, April 11, 8:30-9:45 a.m. 
in the Fellowship Hall.  There will be a scrumptious menu 
available coupled with great service: $5/adults and $3/children. 
Please encourage our youth and support Epworth!  
 
Greenville Brass Quintet  
Sunday, April 11 at 5:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary. This is a free 
concert and is open to the community.  
 
Wednesday night programs 
Wednesday night programs are cancelled this week.  Please take 
the time to spend with your families.   
 
Small Group Study  
“Life’s Healing Choices” begins Thursday, April 8 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the FLC.  Please see Robert Harper for more details.   

 
Bir thdays This Week 

 
March 28:  Sylvia Avant, James Hammond 

March 29:  Michael Brooks 
March 30:  Frankie Hardwick 

March 31:  Pam Copeland, Ella Baxter 
April 1:  Emmelyn Hood 

April 2:  Beccy Ward 
 

 
 

 

Year Through the Bible 
March 28 1 Kings 10-11 
March 29 1 Kings 12-14 
March 30 1 Kings 15-16 
March 31 1 Kings 17-19 

April 1 1 Kings 20-21 
April 2 1 Kings 22 
April 3 2 Kings 1-2 

 
 

Attendance 
 

Sunday School 189 
Morning Worship 251 
Hut 16 

 
 

Stewardship Report   
 

Operating Fund  8,401.21 
Music Scholarship  25.00 
Chancel Choir Fund  100.00 
Good Samaritan  5.00 
CAP  130.00 
Lenten Offering  471.00 
Family Life Ministries  283.00 
Salkehatchie Summer Service  50.00 
Lily  161.00 
Lily Child  431.00 
Red Bird Mission  117.00 
Daniels Missionary Fund  40.00 
FUMC Building Fund  4,390.00 
Total  14,604.21 

 
 
 
 

You may leave your bulletin in the pew and our ushers will recycle it.   
Reduce, reuse, and recycle! 


